
6.16
Marie Steggerda

Dave and Denise Driesen
6.17

Gerv Bonnema
Piper Lefever

6.18
Ed Starkenburg

6.19
Gloria Hoekstra

Asher Vander Stoep

FAMILY
 Thank you for the loving support you provided to me and
my family throughout the past couple of weeks. Your
kindness through cards, visits, prayers, food and gifts
were greatly appreciated and commemorated the life of
my sister. Her life was a testimony to the fact that "God's
grace is sufficient and His power is made perfect in
weakness." 2 Corinthians 12:9  
                                                                - Crista Smidt and family

Thank you for all the prayers for Tilley with getting her
tonsils/adenoids out and tubes in. Surgery went well and
she is healing!                           - Joel and Jessica Van Engen

Pray for the recovery of Steve Brouwer after his surgery
on Friday.

June 15, 2025
Pastor - Cody Statema

Luke 8:22-25 “Anchor in the Storm!”

Please welcome Stacy Jasper this
morning to worship with us!

CALENDAR
Mon., June 16

Full Council Meeting - 7:00

Wed., June 18

Rooted Bible Study - 7:30

Tues., June 24

Shepherd’s Mtg - 6:30

Wed., June 25 

Rooted Bible Study

SPECIAL 
OFFERINGS

6.15 - GEMS Local
6.22 Mission Friend - One Body

One Hope

You may also give using
Immanuel’s Venmo! 

@Immanuel-CRC

Sunday, June 15
Nursery: Jared and Deidra E & family
Sound: Mike K Projection: Tyler W  Livestream: Travis
Accompanist: Connie K and Deb B
Greeters: Bob and Linda H  Lemonade: Larry and Gloria H

Sunday, June 22
Nursery: Brad and Lila G, Autumn and Allison B
Sound: Ross L  Projection: Kolin K  Livestream: Julia K
Accompanist: Kody T
Greeter: Betty Intveld  Lemonade: Justin and Dorothy H
July Coffee Bar: Linda Huizenga

ANNOUNCEMENTS

THOSE WHO WILL SERVE

CHOP CHOP - A group will be chopping wood at Ron
De Jongs on Mon., June 23 at 6:30. Anyone welcome
to come help! It is at the place with the American flag
on the barn west of OC. Contact Brad Ackerman if
you have any questions. 230-0497.

SHEPHERD MEETING - All shepherds are invited to a
meeting on Tues., June 24th at 6:30 pm. We will be
updating the new shepherds with advice from the old
shepherds. Old shepherds if there are any items to
pass on to the shepherds in your district please take
those items along at that time. Shepherd staff will be
elected at this time. If you can not attend, or have
questions, please send Kay Van Der Schaaf an email,
ellah@frontiernet.net or text her at 441-5391.  

MISSION TRIP - The Colorado Mission team headed
out yesterday. This includes: Kim and Callie Karhoff,
Ed and Kim Starkenburg, Judy Rowenhorst, Joel,
Larissa, Brynn and Will Van Dyke, Gina and Taya
Poppema, Cody, Josh, Caleb, and Acacia Statema,
Lorinda and Danica Breems. Here is the link to their
journal that is now activated! https://ppm.org/20524 

If anyone needs a desk,
let a deacon know. It is
pastor Cody’s old desk

and it is sitting against
the wall in the

fellowship hall.

mailto:ellah@frontiernet.net

